
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE:  Christmas Nativity. 

We are delighted to announce the details for this year’s Christmas Nativity which will be showing in St 
Winifred’s Church Hall.  This is a truly magical event and we know you will be looking forward to it as much 
as we are.  Please note that the date of the Nativity has changed to TUESDAY 17th DECEMBER. 

Dates and Times 

Parents/Guardians of…. 
Red Ladybirds 
Pink Fireflies 

Doors will open at 9.30am 

Parents/Guardians of…. 
Orange Bumblebees 

Yellow Butterflies 
Doors will open at 1.00pm 

  

Children will not be permitted to leave from the church, rather at the usual finish times from the 
Nursery Gate. If your child does not normally attend on a Tuesday, their finish time will be 2.30pm. 

  

Tickets 

2 tickets per child will be allocated.  Unfortunately, due to the capacity of the church, we are unable to 
offer flexibility with ticket numbers or session timings.  The Church are incredibly accommodating and we 
would like to politely ask for a donation towards the hire of the facilities.  Our aim is to raise at least £100 
to thank the church for being so generous with their space. Donations can be made through the Parentmail 
shop or by cash if you would prefer.  

 

Costumes 

Traditionally, parents provide the costumes for the Nativity which are detailed in the cast letter.  Please 
send your child to school wearing their named costume with a simple base layer underneath so that the 
costume can be removed in between each showing.  

 

Cast List 

You will receive a letter with your child's part in the Nativity.  The part will be circled.  

 

Parking 

As per our usual arrangements, unfortunately parking in the church car park is not permitted. 

  

If you would like any further guidance please do not hesitate to contact Nursery. 

We very much look forward to seeing you. 

  

Kind Regards 

Miss Simcock  


